
 

 

 

Nau mai Haere mai 

You are warmly invited to the official opening ceremony for  

Toiora High Street Cohousing 

 
After seven years of planning and two years under construction,  

Aotearoa New Zealand's second co-housing development has been completed  
here in Otepoti Dunedin. 

 
We warmly invite you, as a valued partner and supporter, to come and join us on 

Friday 30 July 2021 
2pm 

to celebrate the successful completion of the project. 
 

Welcome and brief speeches, with a blessing by Ngai Tahu, followed by afternoon tea. 

Location: Toiora High St Cohousing, 7 Montpellier Street, Dunedin. 

RSVP by 21st July to ucoldunedin@gmail.com 


